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	Monday 3rd June 2024
	After School Clubs
We have a number of after school clubs starting this week including:

· Football (Year 5/6)

· Dance (Year 6)

· Times Tables Rock Stars (Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6)

· The Bean Bag Book (Foundation Stage and Year 1 with parents/carers)

· Science (Year 1 and 2)

There are still places available at clubs so please return letters if your child would like to attend.

              --------------------

Transition Days

Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July are the dates that have been agreed for Year 6 children to visit their new high schools (Halton Schools).

During those two days, we will also plan transition days for children in school to spend time in their new classes with new teachers.

Our new reception children will also visit school during these two days as part of their transition work.

                   -------------------

Special Diary Dates

Wednesday 17th July at 9.30pm – Foundation Stage Graduation assembly.

Thursday 18th July at 2pm – year 6 Leaver’s Assembly

	Inset Days
Please be reminded that school will be closed to children on Thursday 20th and Friday 21st June due to Inset Days.

              ---------------------

Year 5/6 Cricket Competition

This re-scheduled competition is now due to take place on Friday 14th June at Runcorn Cricket Club. The children have already been selected for the team and know who they are. Further information about the day will be sent nearer to the time.

               --------------------
Sun Safety

Although we haven’t yet had much warm weather, we would like to draw your attention to our systems for keeping everyone safe during the summer months. Water is readily available to all children throughout the day. We will always avoid being outside for long periods during hot, sunny weather and where necessary, will swap timetables so that PE lessons can take place during the cooler morning sessions. 

Can we ask that sunscreen is applied to children on exposed areas of the body before they come to school each day. Hats and caps are also advisable. 

In school, we have a supply of sunscreen in each class but where possible, children will apply it themselves to the required areas.

         ----------------------------



	Welcome Back!
Welcome back to you all following the half term holiday. Sadly, the weather was not as good as many of us had anticipated last week but the time to relax and unwind was welcome nevertheless.

We are now in the final half term of the school year which is always very busy but filled with lots of lovely events and activities.

        -----------------------

New Teaching Assistant

We would like to introduce and welcome our new Foundation Stage teaching assistant who is joining us today for the first time. Miss Michaela McGuinness was appointed last half term and joins Mrs Davies in Foundation Stage.

                -------------------

Sports Day – Year 1-Year 6

Sports day for children in Years 1 – 6 has been re-arranged to take place on Wednesday 12th June at 9.30pm. The weather forecast is still very unpredictable at the moment so we will keep a close eye on it and let you all know as soon as possible if it can go ahead.
            --------------------

	
	

	
	
	


